
 Wednesday 24th July 2019            

Week 38 

3 Merits in the Summer Term                 

Nursery: Rosalie                                           

Class F2: Iyiola & Br ian                                 

Class R2: Daniel                                          

Class A1: Toluwalase                                       

Class A2: David & Rihanna                           

Class N1: Richard, Desiree & 

Jeishan                                                           

Class N2: Kimberly                                   

Class C1: Sophia                                        

Class C2: Chloe & Vera                                                 

Class I2: Promise & Amia                        

Class S1: Mannah & Josiah                     

Class S2: Laura & Ugochinyere 

    Each child received a certificate and 

a  small gift. 

 

           Please note: To access our 

school website, type in to your 

search engine - 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 
Twitter: 

       @stfrancis_school 

Headteacher: 

 Miss E. Harris                                        

Deputy Head: Ms. C. Gillespie 

Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 

020 7639 0187 

office@stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 

Year 6 Leavers Mass 

 Thank you to Ms Sonia,        

Ms Naidoo and the pupils of 

Year 6 for their Leavers Mass. 

Their readings and many 

memories of their time at     

St. Francis were very moving.                                              

Watching them grow over the 

years has been a                 

pleasure. Teachers and staff 

know they will do their best in 

their new  secondary schools 

and wish each and  every one 

of them all the very best for 

the future. 

 

 

 

We say a sad but fond farewell to Ms Esau (Class R1) who leaves 

us this week for pastures new. We are also sad to say goodbye to 

Mrs Moronkeji who retiring after an amazing 20 years at St. Francis 

& & Miss Banton (Class N1) has earned well deserved rest after 22 years! They have all 

seen  many changes over the years and they have many good memories. We held a special 

assembly so the children could share in some of those memories. They presented  Mrs 

Moronkeji, Ms Esau & Miss Banton with cards from each class and a gift to remember their 

time here. We also say goodbye to Miss Summers, our Learning Mentor who leaves us to 

start a new venture in September. Our very best wishes go with them all.                                         

Farewell Year 6                                                                                                              

The pupils of Class S1 & S2 were presented with their leavers gifts by Miss Harris &             

Ms Gillespie at a special assembly. They each received a leavers sweatshirt, their Mass 

booklet, the programme for ‘Shakespear Rocks’ and of course all our best wishes for the 

future. The staff and Year 6 pupils along with their families came to our Leavers BBQ on 

Thursday evening. They had such a great evening saying goodbye to our children 

and their families. A huge thank you to all the staff and friends of St Francis 

who stayed to prepare, cook and clean up, it wouldn't have been possible        

without them all.                                                                                                            
Year 2                                                                                                                       

To mark their transition from Year 2 to Year 3 our pupils were each given a Bible which has 

been blessed by Father Vincent. 

I hope you all have a wonderful and restful summer holiday. We look forward to welcoming 

you all back on Wednesday 4th September. God Bless.   Miss Harris 

Summer Celebration 

Thursday was an amazing day. The children came dressed as               

animals and superheroes. The day started with games in the                

playground followed by a game of football. Then they tried out their 

circus skills, and did some Zumba!  

Each year group had a dance workshop with a professional dance 

teacher, learned a routine and then performed it to the whole school 

at our special outdoor assembly in the afternoon. Everyone really 

enjoyed the performances. Thank you to Ms Gillespie for organising 

this fabulous day, it will be remembered for a long time.    
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Wednesday 24th July                 

School Closes at 2pm                               

Please collect your children                            

promptly.                                                      

Enjoy your                                   

summer break. 

 

St.                     

Mary 

Thursday 25th July-              

Tuesday 3rd                          

September 2019 

School reopens to                  

pupils on:                            

Wednesday 4th  

September  

 KS1 & KS2   

St.  

Francis  
3520 

St. 

Claire  
3670 

St.                

Mary 
3920 

St.  

Joseph 

3250 

Monday 2nd &                

Tuesday 3rd September                          

Staff Training. 

School closed to               

pupils.  

SPORTING                     

ACHIEVEMENTS  

Congratulation to 

Emily ~ Class S1 

  Sports Girl Of The Year 

 

Prince ~ Class S2  

   Sports Boy of the Year  

 

Winning House 2018-2019 

St. Francis  
 

 

 

Peckham Library                                

Reading Challenge                               

Don’t forget to go along                         

and take part. All pupils who                

complete the challenge will   

receive a certificate next term 

from the library.  

 

Cycle Training                             

Well done to all the Year 5 

pupils who took part in 

the cycle training this 

term. They received their                          

certificates & badges from 

the Headteacher this 

week. 

Year 2 Transition Mass                                              

Thank you to Miss Gordon, Miss Finbow 

and the pupils of Year 2 for their 

‘Transition’ Mass. At the end of Mass Father 

Vincent blessed their Bibles to mark their 

journey from KS1 to KS2.  

Prize Giving                                                          

Congratulations to all the children from 

each class who received a certificate  

Miss Harris.                                                     

The categories were:                                              

Best Achievement: Boy & Girl                                       

Best Progress: Boy & Girl                                                                                         

Child who displays our Gospel           

Values each day: Boy & Girl                                                                                                  

Best Friend Award: Boy & Girl                                                                                

Good Egg Award: 1 child                                    

& Teachers Choice: 1 child 


